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                              Notice of Pre-submission Seminar 

 

 

A Pre-Submission Seminar will be held on 04.05. 2023 at 3.00 pm 

at the department of Bengali, BU.  

Sri Rudra Prosad Banerjee (No. R-Ph. D/Regn./A/Beng/570, 

Dated 17/2/2020 wef. 25.07.2017) will deliver his pre-submission 

seminar lecture, under the supervision of Dr. Sangeeta Tripathi 

Mitra.  

The title of the thesis of Sri Rudra Prosad Banerjee is:  

অমলেনু্দ চক্রবর্তীর কথাসাহিলর্ে সমলের নানামাত্রা 
Teachers, Scholars and Staff of our department are requested to 

participate the said programme. 
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